WILLIAM S MILLER & CO.

4th May, 1923.

Messrs Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
GCreemock.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the above vessel building on our
behalf by Messre Robert Duncan & Co. Ltd., Port-Glasgow, we
find that for the purpose of our coal trimming arrangements
it is necessary to fit a watertight bolted plate in the coal
trunks on bulkhead 91 between upper and main decks, subject
to the approval of Lloyd's being obtained for same, and the

details being to the approval of their Surveyors,

Yours truly,

For WILLIAM S. MILLER & CO,

¢ Marine Supt.




